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The Asia-Pacific review, which will also include Yemen, will tentatively take place 

in Dhaka, Bangladesh from the 18th to 22nd April the dates for which are under 

consideration, and will be jointly 



The report is a synthesis of national reports submitted by LDCs. The report is 

significant in highlighting the challenges and the success stories and the way forward 

to overcome  challenges. 

 

OHRLLS has prepared a further report that focuses on UN system support for the 

implementation of the IPoA. The report highlights how the work of the UN and the 

broader multilateral system must address persistent structural challenges and 

vulnerabilities that LDCs face.  

 

The Secretary-General



activities for stakeholders, especially civil society, youth and journalists and 

enhanced advocacy would greatly help preparations.  

 

I thank you.  


